
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

 

Lancashire Cup Final 

Congratulations to our Year 10 boys football team who won the Lancashire Cup last Tuesday.  After 

being 1 – 0 down at half time they played an outstanding second half and came away as 4 – 1 

winners.  Well done to everyone involved.   

 

Behaviour in the Community 

We have had some communication from Home Bargains in Poulton saying that they are experiencing 

some verbal abuse from Hodgson students when they limit the number of children in the shop.  I 

know that this will be a very small minority of the students who attend Hodgson but if you know that 

your child goes into Poulton after school please encourage them to conduct themselves in a 

respectful and mature way.  I am incredibly proud of the way the vast majority of our students 

behave both in and out of school and hope they will set an example for others.   

 

Duke of Edinburgh  

We currently have a number of D of E expeditions taking place over the next few weeks.  We take 

great pride in being a school that offers students the chance to participate in the award at all levels 

and I would like to both congratulate and encourage all of our students who are working hard 

towards their silver and bronze awards.   

 

Hodgson@90 

Don’t forget our 90th anniversary celebration event is fast approaching.  The school will be open 

between 14.00 and 17.00 on Saturday the 10th of June.  Please feel free to drop in, listen to the 

band, see some old pictures and meet up with old friends.   

 

 


